
Ealing Grid for LearningImage not found or type unknown

Early years funding 2024-25 consultation now open

02 Jan 2024

Local authorities are required to consult early years providers on annual changes to their local formula, which are then agreed with our School Forum.

Here is the Early years funding consultation document 2024-25 

Complete the online survey

Please provide feedback to us via the online survey:
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